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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:  Mike Land, Deputy City Manager 

 

From:  Mike Garza, P.E., Assistant Director of Engineering  

 

Date:  April 30, 2015 

 

Reference:  CRDC Woodridge Drainage Channel update 
 

2030: Sustainable City Government, Goal 3 

 Excellent and Well-maintained City Infrastructure and Facilities 

 
 

The Woodridge drainage channel is currently in final stages of design. A full update will be 

given at the CRDC meeting. Below is the current schedule. 

 

Schedule: 90% design plans will be submitted on 5/1/2015 

     100% design plans and specs submitted on 5/22/2015 

            Advertise to bid 6/5/2015 and 6/12/2015  

     Open bids on 6/25/2015 

      Council Award: 7/14/2015 

Begin construction early fall 2015 

 

Estimated construction cost: $2 million 

 


